NPRR Comments

	NPRR Number
	835
	NPRR Title
	Removing the Capacity Limits from Resources Providing Fast Responding Regulation Service (FRRS)

	
	

	Date
	August 3, 2017

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Jeremy Carpenter on behalf of the Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS)

	E-mail Address
	jcarpenter@tnsk.com 

	Company
	Tenaska Power Services

	Phone Number
	817-303-1869

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


On August 2, 2017, WMS reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 835.  WMS voted to request PRS continue to table NPRR835 to allow further review by the Qualified Scheduling Entity (QSE) Managers Working Group (QMWG).  There were four opposing votes from the Independent Power Marketer (IPM) (2) (Morgan Stanley, Citigroup) and Cooperative (2) (LCRA, STEC) Market Segments.  All Market Segments were present for the vote. 
	Revised Cover Page Language


None

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
835NPRR-04 WMS Comments 080317
Page 1 of 1
PUBLIC


